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Question No. 47 

Senator Crossin asked the following question at the hearing on 14 February 2006 

Did the Riverstone Aboriginal Community Association convey to the Department concerns (either 
by letter of complaint or at the October 2005 meeting) that a letter of support they gave to the first 
Hillsong application was re-used in the second application? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
Yes, it was raised at the meeting on 20 October, 2005 which was called to attempt to resolve 
differences between the partners. Partnership arrangements are then formalised in the funding 
agreement, which was not concluded for this project.  
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